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Local jurisdiction of frequently used roads that are no longer the main highway is very 

important for each community to be able to better plan and maintain their visions. 

Tigard should be able to have more flexibility for how SW Hall Blvd is utilized and 

revised. The major issue facing the transfer is the postponed or deprioritized 

maintenance from ODOT over the years, which showed misalignment with the plans 

that the City of Tigard would have preferred. ODOT should still bear the brunt of this 

maintenance and upkeep that they unfortunately felt were less worthy of funding and 

focus as part of this transfer process. 


